8/8/16
Dear Parents,


Part of your child’s homework tonight is to find three items that tell about his or her personality.  For instance, if your child loves to play baseball they may bring in a baseball, picture of their team, a glove, or anything related to this part of their life.  These three items should give some insight into your child’s interests, hobbies, talents, family background, and personality.


Each student will have an opportunity to give a 2-3 minute presentation about their three items at some point over the next few days.  The items need to be placed in a bag so they cannot be seen until your child’s day/time to share.  Students may want to put their ideas on index cards for their presentation.  Get your child to be creative and to think deeper about what is really special to them.


Please use caution with large, breakable, or expensive items.  Also, please remember school rules as to what is allowed on the school campus.  Remind your child to keep their three things a secret so their presentation will be interesting to the class.  This is just the first step in a writing project each student will complete the next few weeks. 


Thank you so much in advance for your help with this project!

Sincerely,


Mrs. Gavin

